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Road Work on Intersection of County Roads 27 & 94 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Portions of County Road 27 and County Road 94 will be closed March 28 through 

April 1 due to a culvert pipe replacement at the intersection of the two county roads. 

 

County Road 27 will be closed from County Road 93 to 95.  County Road 94 will be closed from 

County Road 29 north to the intersection with County Road 27. 

 

Detour signs will direct motorists to alternate routes.  Access to properties and businesses along the 

closed section of the road will be provided at all times. 

 

The closure period could extend if rainfall delays the construction efforts. 

 

### 


